Little Mountain Elementary PTO

Minutes

March 21, 2016 4:00 pm

Attendance: Kim Mack, Jordan Suber, Betsy Hobby, Melisa Livingston, Shannon Cromer, Mike Morales, Lynn Livingston

Officers' Report

Treasurer: Currently, the PTO account balance is \$11,935.37.

Principal's Report

The school's new motto was introduced today, and all students received t-shirts printed with the new school motto. PTO provided funds for these t-shirts. The school will hold the first Leadership Day on Friday, March 26. Students will showcase their learning environment and share information about school clubs and service projects.

Unfinished Business

- School Sign- Price quote from the brick mason is approximately \$900. Mrs. Mack is contacting the District to make sure the District will provide sand for this project. The brick mason should be able to start this project in approximately two weeks.
- LME Auditorium Acoustics, Sound System, and Projector- Mike Morales has been in touch with three other vendors regarding quotes for this project.
- Family Skate Night- April 29- The reservation for Celebrations Skating Rink has been confirmed for Friday, April 29. Families will be invited to skate from 6:00-8:00. PTO will provide lemonade, water, and cookies, and pizza slices will be available for purchase.
- **Teacher Appreciation Week**-PTO will coordinate volunteers to provide lunch and recess coverage on Friday, May 6 to give teachers a duty-free lunch/recess period.

New Business

- Boosterthon Representative-Zack Smith, a representative with Boosterthon, presented information about Boosterthon Fundraisers. Changes and improvements have been made to this fundraiser since LME last hosted a Boosterthon Fun Run in the Fall of 2012. The Boosterthon Fun Run will be part of the Fall 2016 Fundraiser discussion at the April 25 PTO Board meeting.
- Fall 2016 Fundraiser-A survey will be sent to parents after Spring Break to gather input regarding the Fall 2016 Fundraiser. Discussion about the Fall 2016 Fundraiser will continue at the April 25 meeting.
- LME Spirit Wear-Several PTO members have contacted local vendors about designing Spirit Wear items. Information received from vendors will be shared at the April 25 meeting.
- Auditorium Seat Designations- A form will be sent after Spring Break offering families the
 opportunity to purchase Engraved, Personalized Name Plates (affixed to auditorium seats)
 in honor or memory of someone.

Announcements

Next meeting is April 25 , 2016 at 4:00 pm in the Little Mountain Elementary Conference Room.

Meeting Adjourned At: 5:10 pm

Minutes Compiled By: Shannon Cromer, Little Mountain Elementary PTO Secretary